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Commissioners Agree To Seek CARES Act Funds
June 23, 2020 Indianapolis

Jacob German was quoted in a KPC News article, “Commissioners agree
to seek CARES Act funds,” regarding the firm being hired by Steuben
County, Indiana, officials to help identify funds that were direct or related
expenditures from the COVID-19 pandemic that could qualify for
reimbursement through the CARES Act.
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https://www.kpcnews.com/covid-19/article_7dcecf64-4f22-515d-9c0b-59a2c8f4ea42.html

